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Everyone is welcome to join us for donuts after the 9am Mass this Sunday July 4th at St. Ann’s.  

To wish Fr. Francis farewell and success at St. Pius X. 

Our new Priest Fr. Jude Meril Sahayam, will be here July 8th for his first Mass at St. Ann’s.  We 

will be holding a Welcoming Celebration for him on Saturday, July 17th, before the 4pm Mass at 

St. Ann’s in the Social Hall from 2-4pm.  Anyone wishing to donate finger food, please sign up in 

Narthex or email Saintannchurc@aol.com  

VSB starts next week July 12, 13, 14 & 15th.  Grades Kindergarten and up are invited.  We also 

could use help with food donations.  Pick up a brightly colored “food request form in the 

Narthex.  Sign up this weekend!  Interested in being a Volunteer see Marianne Hawkins Faith 

Formation. 

The Ladies Guild has started meeting in person again.  All ladies of the Parish ages 18 and above 

are welcome to attend. Their next meeting is July 20th at 7pm in the Social Hall.  They will be 

drawing names for prayer partners at that time.  There are many opportunities to serve with this 

ministry.  Currently they are working on sorting and weighing plastic caps for our buddy bench.  

The winners of the raffle tickets were Tom G. – men’s carwash equipment, Rhonda G. - Margarita 

Basket, Shelly B. – Childrens games and Don W. – hand knit quilt.  License #002377.  Thank you 

to all who played and helped us to raise funds for covering the cost toward the buddy benches. 

Cornhole Baseball had another successful game!  The score was over the top!   With the winners 

jumping ahead in the last two innings for a win by 11 runs!  The next game is Friday, July 16th 

starting at 6pm.  Cost is $5.00 which includes food and admission.  All proceeds benefit the lawn 

and grounds up-keep.   

50/50 Club starts its new year July 1st.  Those from St Ann wanting to play for the entire year can 

pay by check/cash during the 1st week of July.  The cost is $52.00 and please include your name 

& envelope tithe number (we can look the number up for you). Saint Ann License #002377. 

St. Ann Book Club meets in the Shireman room on July 29th at 7pm.  “The 7 Secrets of Successful 

Catholics” by Paul Wilkes We will be continue our discussing with the ending chapters. Everyone 

is welcome! 

And finally, it is that time of year to begin thinking about our Parish Festival!  It will take place 

August 26-28th!   Don’t forget to pick up your raffle tickets in the Narthex.  Also, we’re still looking 
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for festival sponsors.  Forms are on the card table in the Narthex.  Sponsorships are a great way 

to say things like “Thank you”, “Happy birthday”, “Happy anniversary”, “In Memory of…”, etc., 

while also supporting your church!  Our goal is to have at least $10,000 in sponsorships, so please 

consider being a sponsor. 

 

 

 

Wishing you all have a safe & Happy 4th of July. 

 

Linda Routon 

St Ann Parish 

Administrative Asst. 

317-821-2909 

saintannchurc@aol.com 

 

   


